
Enrollment Status Update 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

your enrollment in our Addiction Recovery Program. 

As of today, your application is currently under review. We understand that this process can be 

challenging, and we appreciate your patience during this time. 

You can expect to receive further communication regarding your enrollment status by [specific 

date]. If you have any questions or need assistance in the meantime, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

Thank you for your commitment to your recovery and well-being. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


